Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 8:34 AM

To: Macurdy, David W; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal,
EMNRD

Subject: Hayhurst Approval

Dear David,

As per out conversation yesterday on the telephone, the following:

The C-147 and associated materials for Registration of the Hayhurst Recycling Facility and two associated containments,
located at T26S, R27E, Sections 2, 9 and 10 in Eddy County, New Mexico, as submitted 11/18/2016 is hereby approved.

Additionally, the Variances as indicated (on secondary liner, fencing and netting) in the submittal are also
approved. There are no other conditions applied within this approval.

Please note, on, and for all future interactions with OCD relative to this location/facility, include the identification RF-
107. This enables smoother filing and access to information. Also, as a reminder, please report required data on Form
C-148 monthly to the Artesia District Office (District Il).

Please keep this email communication for your files, as no additional confirmation will routinely be sent.

On a personal note, | would like to thank you, your organization and associated contractors for your professional
approach to this instance. It has been a pleasure to work with you on this matter. | wish you success.

Sincerely,
Bradford Billings

EMNRD/OCD - Santa Fe
District Il Hydrologist/E.Spec.



